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14th March 2023

STRIKE ACTION

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will be aware there are further days of industrial action this week - Wednesday 15th and Thursday
16th March.  School will be open as normal including Breakfast Club and After School Clubs.  

A few classes are affected by this action and will be taught by a member of staff who is familiar to them. 
These classes may not necessarily operate within their normal Thursday timetable.

Thank you for your support.

Should you have any queries please contact the school office.

Mrs J Shaw.
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